
 Brian Wyatt

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Thank you for contacting the Strategic Planning Team

Local Plan Review:
Publication Plan Consultation - Friday November 1lth to 12 noon on Friday Decembet 2Sd ZOZ}

Thank you for submitting your comments to the consultation, Your views and your comments will form
part of the submission documents to the Planning lnspectorate when we submit the plan to the Secretary
of State in 2023.

Please note that this means your comments are not confidential and will be in the public domain

We will add your email address to our Local Plan Register so that you will be notified automatically of
progress with the Local Plan review, the examination and other Local Plan matters. You can see all the
information we have published about the Publication Plan consultation at

ffs. lanr

lf your email is not related to the consultation, we will respond to your enquiry as soon as possible. lf you
need to speak with a member of the Local Plans Team please call OL9O2 696423.

Strategic Planning Team

External Email for Local Plans <localplans@sstaffs.gov.uk>
21 December 2022 12:18

   
Automatic reply: Local Plan 2018 - 2039 Objections / Representations




